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Working Party 6Q
LiaIson statement to IEC/TC100
Working Party 6Q wants to thank IEC TC 100 and the leader of its project PT 62251 Mr Hiroaki Ikeda for their contribution on a study on objective measurement of video quality and continuous involvement to develop a common standard.

Document 6Q/74-E: PRELIMINARY STUDY ON OBJECTIVE MEASUREMENT AND ASSESSMENT OF VIDEO QUALITY USING WAVELET TRANSFORM presented was recognized as useful by WP 6Q and the Korean Administration with regard to the power of accountability of the DMOS together with a new issue described in the document.
The contribution was still under preliminary study, however, it was expected for IEC/TC 100/PT 62251 to come up with a trade-off regarding the number of coefficients to be used in a model independent on a training set of SRC-HRC pairs. Collaboration with Korean experts is foreseen.
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